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REPORT 
From the office of the… 

Business Caucus 

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly 
FROM: Joshua Pickering  
SUBJECT: SRA 24I Business Report 
DATE: October 20nd, 2024 

 

Dear SRA, 
We hope that everyone has a relaxing break over reading week, and we wish everyone luck during 
midterm season. Most of our time so far this year has been spent reworking our year plan, and we 
are just about ready to begin on our goals for the year! 
 
Year plan 
After a busy summer, with little time to work on it before the deadline, we found ourselves submitting 
an underdeveloped year plan. Given the chance to reflect on our plan we decided that the best 
course of action would be to rework and resubmit our year plan. The new plan should be complete 
and circulated before the upcoming 24I meeting, and we would love it if everyone took a chance to 
read it if they have time. 

 
Reaching out to DeGroote Commerce Society 
As well as working on our year plan we have started looking into the best way to contact executives 
from DCS and arrange a meeting to discuss mixed events at 1280. More information about our plans 
with DCS can be found on our new year plan. 

 
Online Presence 
It has been nearly a year since the business caucus Instagram account has been active, and now 
that we have access to the account, we plan on making posts a lot more frequently. Our current plan 
is to make a 24I meeting recap post, a post advertising the Bi-Election, and making frequent posts 
on the Instagram story. 

 
 

Best, 
 

SRA Business 


